
From: Dick Craig
To: City Council
Subject: Comp Plan Docket item 1
Date: Sunday, June 14, 2015 6:43:03 PM

Please approve docket item 1 for further study  and direct City staff to study setting a v/c ratio
 limit on collector arterials.  Thank you!
I do not see any mention of Richmond Beach Road as an ARTERIAL in any or you
 comments.
Comprehensive Plan Docket 1 is very important
to the Shoreline Residents who live along Richmond Beach Road between 8th Ave.NW and
Puget Sound. 
If and when URBAN CENTER is at
full capacity – 3500 PLUS egress and regress trips will flow along Richmond Beach Road. 
AT times – we who live along Richmond Beach Road
are not able to gain access – especially if you cross over to the opposite direction
lane – for a period of 2 to 5 minutes -  depending upon traffic
flow and time of day.  The additional egress and regress trips will compound
the problem to the point of total grid lock from the Puget Sound to Aurora Ave. 
This is totally unacceptable.
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